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May 7, 2019

New Income and Purchase Price Limits

The Iowa Finance Authority's income and purchase price limits will change, effective May
15, 2019.

Income limits in every county will be increasing, which means even more home buyers will
be eligible to use IFA's mortgage and down payment assistance programs!

Limits Effective - 5.15.19:
Purchase Price: $283,000
Income: Varies by County

Limits Effective - 5.15.19:
Purchase Price: $346,000
Income: $133,980

VIEW COMPLETE INCOME LIMITS

https://s.rs6.net/t?sid=1102712935862&e=CbJlH4Hl0XQ&c=1&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?sid=1102712935862&e=CbJlH4Hl0XQ&c=1&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?sid=1102712935862&e=CbJlH4Hl0XQ&c=3&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?sid=1102712935862&e=CbJlH4Hl0XQ&c=3&r=1
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=wnfan4cab&p=oi
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=wnfan4cab&p=oi
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=wnfan4cab&p=oi
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=DLviral10
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=DLviral10
http://iowafinanceauthority.gov/File/DownloadFile/8888


 The income limits will be updated on the MRB 01 and MCC 01 buyer affidavits in Lender
Online and on IFA's web site. Please be sure to update your records accordingly.

Please contact your assigned   single-family team member  with questions, 800-432-7230.
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